
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-363 8th August 2022 
 

 

I would like to make the following freedom of information request to 

your NHS Trust:     
 

1. What antenatal advice does the trust routinely give to mothers 
about infant skincare including the bathing of babies?    

All women are directed to the Healthier Together website both antenatally 
and postnatally. This website is designed to ensure that all women have the 

correct information regarding all aspects of their pregnancy, birth and 
postnatal period. 

 
2. What postpartum advice does the trust routinely give to mothers 

about infant skincare including the bathing of babies?     
All women are directed to the following ‘bathing your baby’ on the Healthier 

Together website.  
 

Please let us know if you do not routinely give advice about this. If your 

trust has several hospitals and the advice differs at each hospital, please 
answer each question for each hospital. Your midwifery team and/or 

obstetrics team are likely to be able to help with this request. If you do 
not have a midwifery or obstetrics team please let us know.    

 

https://abbhealthiertogether.cymru.nhs.uk/pregnant-women/after-you-have-had-your-baby-2/after-birth/bathing-your-baby
https://abbhealthiertogether.cymru.nhs.uk/pregnant-women/after-you-have-had-your-baby-2/after-birth/bathing-your-baby

